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COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA 

Department of Education

January 17, 2014

TO:  Division Superintendents

FROM:  Patricia I. Wright, Superintendent of Public Instruction



SUBJECT:  2014 Advanced Placement Exam Fee Reduction Information



The College Board has announced that the Advanced Placement (AP) Exam Fee Reduction for low-income
students will be $26 per exam for the 2014 exam administration.

This fee reduction is for students from low-income families that meet the eligibility criteria.  This fee reduction
amount is the same as 2013.  The AP Exam fee for 2014 did not increase from 2013, and once again will be $89,
with schools retaining an $8 rebate per exam.  For low-income students, the $8 rebate is waived, resulting in an
exam fee of $55 per exam for low-income students.

2014 Low-Income Student AP Exam Fee Breakdown

College Board AP Exam
Fee Reduction

Low-Income Student Fee School Rebate (Waived
for Low-Income Students)

Total Fee per Exam

$26 $55 $8 $89

For questions, please contact Cheryl Strobel, associate director, Office of Humanities and Early Childhood, at
Cheryl.Strobel@doe.virginia.gov or (804) 371-7578.
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